Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Eric Neilinger, Fire Alarm Systems & Security, Inc., on September 12, 2005. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition: The answer to the question of whether it is permissible for Petitioner to install additional system smoke detectors in the living area connected to the building alarm for the living areas and leave the existing interconnected single station smoke detectors in the bedrooms, not connected to the building alarm, is no, because the alarm devices must function as a single system as required by the National Fire Alarm Code. 
A copy of the order may be obtained from: Gabriel Mazzeo, Attorney, Division of State Fire Marshal, 200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0340, (850)413-3604, Fax request to (850)922-1235. An unsigned but exact copy of the order is also available on the Division’s website: http://www.fldfs.com/SFM/sfmdeclaratorysummaries.htm.
